F VICTOR VALLEY TRANSIT AUTHORITY
RIDERS ALERT 06 - 12

Effective July 4™, 2012
INDEPENDENCE DAY

In observance of |Independence Day,
Wednesday, July 4", 2012, there will be no bus
service for all Victor Valley Transit Regional
Fixed Route Buses, County Buses, Inter-City
Buses, or Paratransit Buses. Also, there will be
no Routing and Scheduling available on this
holiday.

Also, Wednesday, July 4" 2012 VVTA
Administration Offices will be closed. There will
be no Greyhound Tickets sold on this day.

* VWTA does not allow fireworks to be
transported on any of our buses.

If you have any questions, please call our
Routing and Scheduling at 948-3030.
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